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Mail-In Ballots – A New Way to Vote in Pennsylvania      May/June 2020 
 

Please note important highlighted updates on page 4 regarding a decision to vote in person. 
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The PA Legislature has passed legislation to allow Voting by Mail. As we live through the COVID-19 pandemic, voting by mail-in 

ballot is an important option. Please be aware that in order to vote by mail, you must first apply for a mail-in ballot by following the 

steps below. If you have not registered to vote, register online here before applying for a mail-in ballot. 

 

To apply online for a mail-in ballot go to: votespa.com and click Apply Now.  

 

When the following page is displayed, go to the bottom of the page and click “I’m not a robot” and then click the “Begin your 

application” button. 

 

 
 

 

https://www.pavoterservices.pa.gov/Pages/VoterRegistrationApplication.aspx
https://www.votespa.com/Pages/default.aspx
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Answer the questions on the following page(s). If you select “No” for the first three questions: 

1) Are you a military or overseas civilian absentee voter? 

2) Are you applying for a ballot because you will be absent from your municipality for the upcoming election? 

3) Are you applying for a ballot for the upcoming election because you have an illness or physical disability?  

 

…you will then be directed to the online mail-in application.  Below is the first page. Fill this page out and click Continue. 
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The next page will request your PA Driver’s License. Continue through the next several pages verifying your address, etc.   

 

 
For the Annual Mail-in Request page, consider selecting YES so that you won’t have to make another application for a mail-in ballot 

for the General Presidential Election on November 3.  

 

In this case your County will automatically send you a mail-in ballot for the Primary (June 2nd) and in October for the General 

Presidential Election (November 3rd). If the pandemic has subsided and you decide that it is safe to vote in-person on November 3rd, 

you can simply bring your blank mail-in ballot and the envelope containing the declaration of the elector to your polling place. After 

you hand it in you will be asked to sign a form declaring that you are not voting by mail-in ballot and then you will be able to vote in 

person. 

 

A few days after you complete your online mail-in ballot application successfully you will be notified that your application was 

received. You can also check the status of your mail-in ballot using this link: 

https://www.pavoterservices.pa.gov/Pages/BallotTracking.aspx. 

 

https://www.pavoterservices.pa.gov/Pages/BallotTracking.aspx
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If you have any questions about the status of your ballot, contact your County’s Mail-in Ballot Office listed in the following page. 
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